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We are a Catholic community  
rooted in the Eucharist  

and committed to the poor. 

Sunday Mass Schedule  
 

(Vigil Mass)  
Saturday —5:00PM 

     

Sunday  
8:30AM and 10:30AM  

 
Confession: Saturday at 4PM 
or other days by appointment.  

 

Weekday Mass 
Schedule  

 

8:30AM Monday—Saturday 
                            

 
“It would be easier for the 
world to survive without the 
sun than to do so without the 
Holy Mass.”  

 St. Padre Pio 

 
 
 

You, child, will be called prophet of the Most High, 
for you will go before the Lord to prepare his way. 

Luke 1: 76 
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SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT MASS INTENTIONS 
 
MONDAY  June 25th  
8:30AM       Fr. Mark Mary Maximilian Ames (Living)  
   Matthew McMahon 

   Joseph Galante 
 

TUESDAY  June 26th  
8:30AM    Lynn O’Leary 
     Rich Marino 
    Fr. John Corcoran 
 
WEDNESDAY  June 27th  

Saint Cyril of Alexandria, Bishop and  
Doctor of the Church  

8:30AM      Sallye O’Doherty 
    Seamus Timoney 
    John Klebash, Jr. 

 
 

THURSDAY    June 28th  
Saint Iranaeus, Bishop and Martyr  

8:30AM               Tom and Annette Dolce (Living)  
  Joseph Scala 

                    James and Kay Barnhurst 
 
 

FRIDAY  June 29th  
Saint Peter and Saint Paul, Apostles  

8:30AM    Kathleen Andrews (Living)  
  Joseph Galante 

Anthony Wan 
 

SATURDAY  June 30th  
The First Martyrs of the  

Holy Roman Church  
8:30AM     Ernestine Petrich  

                     James and Gloria Brisson 
                       Corsino and Anita Mendes 

    
    

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

5:00PM (Vigil)    Christopher Giraldo 
        Barbara Cicalese                                   

                               Deceased members of the parish 
 
SUNDAY               July 1st  
8:30AM                 Edward Jardim 
                                   Vito and Angela Anzalone 
Deceased  members of the Buziak & McMonagle Families 
 
10:30AM                Flavio Granados 

              Francesco Iannella 
                         Patricia Filippone O’Neill 

    
 

The weekend of June 16th and 17th 

 

Total amount in envelopes:   $7,342 

 

Loose:                                         $ 1,340 

 

Online We Share:                     $3,459 

 

Total Offered:                      $12,141 
 
Collection for  
Seminarian Education      $3,452 
 

Daily Mass Readings  
Monday 
2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18; Mt 7:1-5 
 
Tuesday 
2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21,  
31-35a, 36; Mt 7:6, 12-14 
 
Wednesday 
2 Kgs 22:8-13, 23:1-3;  
Mt 7:15-20 
 
Thursday 
2 Kgs 24:8-17;  
Mt 7:21-29 
 
Friday 
Acts 12:1-11; 2 Tm 4:6-8, 
17-18; Mt 16:13-19 
 
Saturday 
Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Mt 8:5-17 

 

RCIA and the Blessing of Marriages 

 

   Adults who desire to be baptized, those who are 
members of other Christian communities, or those 
who have not yet received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation and would like to be initiated or 
complete their initiation into the Sacramental life 
of the Roman Catholic Church are invited to 
consider doing so. Any adult who has the desire 
are asked to contact Fr. Richard so that they may 
be given more information and direction. 

 

   If any couple in the parish are married but have 
not had their marriage blessed by the Church, and 
for whom there is no impediment in doing so, they 
are invited to contact Fr. Richard for information 
on having their marriage blessed.  

 

   You can contact Fr. Richard in person, by phone 
9 0 8 - 6 4 7 - 0 1 1 8  o r  b y  e m a i l 
frrichardcarton@gmail.com.  
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 My niece, Emma, arrived from Ireland to visit this week. She is graciously being hosted by a 
family in the parish who were so gracious when I mentioned that she wanted to come. Wanting to 
spend time with her, we decided to go catch a movie. Emma is 17. Most of the movies playing in the 
area with the time frame we wanted were rated Restricted (R) Under 17 requires accompanying 
parent or adult guardian . Contains some adult material. Parents are urged to learn more about 
the film before taking their young children with them. I read some of the review material and 
knew that I would not be sitting in any movie theater with my 17 year old niece watching an R rated 
movie. Really the only movie available to us at that time was Incredibles 2, an animated type of 
event. However, when we arrived at guest services only 2 seats remained, front row, under the 
screen—thank you, but we passed on going. Instead, we ate dinner together and chatted which was 
better than any movie. At the same time, various residents of this school district were addressing 
the Board of Education on the book, Fun Home, deemed inappropriate for high school seniors due 
to its graphic nature and images portrayed in the book. I have seen some of the images (emailed by 
those who wanted me to be aware) and if my niece were to see them on my computer screen I 
would be highly embarrassed. I could not even begin to imagine how she would describe what she 
saw to her parents. Out of context, she would believe her uncle to be a twisted individual. If she 
saw and never asked she would have created an opinion and belief about me that would be untrue 
yet would probably effect the fabric of our relationship in various ways. She would laugh at me if I 
suggested to her that they were pages from a high school English literature book. It would not be 
an amused laugh but one reflecting lack of belief and trust. 

 

 The Frog in a Pot is a popular anecdote and you probably know about it. Still, if you don’t, it 
is about a frog that rests easy in a pot of water that is warmed slowly. Frogs normally won’t go into 
boiling water. They’ll jump out and keep themselves away from very hot water. But, if placed in a 
tub of water at normal temperature that is being heated slowly, according to the anecdote, they 
don’t react and end up getting cooked in the boiling water. The story is used as a metaphor to make 
a cautionary point about life. The moral of the account basically suggests that we not be 
complacent about minor changes that usually seem harmless but add up to something much 
bigger. On so many issues we are so way past that point of minor and seemingly harmless changes.  

 

 Archbishop Fulton Sheehan (1895-1979) puts it more firmly for us: “It is a characteristic of 
any decaying civilization that the great masses of the people are unaware of the tragedy. 
Humanity in a crisis is generally insensitive to the gravity of the times in which it lives. Men do 
not want to believe their own times are wicked, partly because they have no standard outside of 
themselves by which to measure their times. If there is no fixed concept of justice, how shall men 
know it is violated? Only those who live by faith really know what is happening in the world; the 
great masses without faith are unconscious of the destructive processes going on, because they 
have lost the vision of the heights from which they have fallen.” He also said, “The refusal to take 
sides on great moral issues is itself a decision. It is a silent acquiescence to evil. The Tragedy of 
our time is that those who still believe in honesty lack fire and conviction, while those who believe 
in dishonesty are full of passionate conviction.” These words spoken many years ago are as real 
and perhaps even more relevant today than when first uttered. You and I have to take sides on 
great moral issues. We cannot, especially as disciples of Jesus, simply stand by silently and watch 
the decay all around us. Where the helpless are oppressed and silenced, we are called to be the 
voice of Christ. Where the innocent are harmed and abused, we are called to be the voice of Christ. 
Where values are ridiculed and mocked, we are called to be the voice of Christ. Where love, 
forgiveness and mercy have vanished, we are called to be the love, mercy and compassion of Christ. 
Each has a part to play. Are you, and I, playing that part? Truly, this is the criteria on which our 
discipleship in Christ will be judged. Let us pray for one another and act on behalf of others.  

 

Peace, Fr. Richard  

 We have a part to play… 
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

 

Those who serve in the military: 
Calla Ann Armenti, Dylan T. Jones, James 
Minogue, Stephen J. Campbell, Sean Milde, Frank 
Fasano, Richard Lister, Eric Leverone, Jay 
Donato, Frank Messina, Eileen Murphy, Peter 
Giovanni, John E. Siedler IV 

 
Those who are ill: 

Judy Quaely, Jim and Sandra Fittin, Jane Moran, 
Frank Critelli, Cathy Bognar, John Daglian, Parker 
Watson, Annette McGrory, Lou Aroneo, Patrick 
Bergin, Lucy Bustillos, Paula Matchen, May Hill, 
Caitlin Shea, Bill Wallisch, Larry Oster, Nanci 
Gamba, Elizabeth Early, Helen Munro and Eric 
Binner. 
 
 

Those who have died to this world 
Humberto Thaddeus Ludena, Jr. 

Requiescat in Pace 
 

May all the faithful who have departed this world 
rest in your eternal peace. Amen 

If you would like to have a candle lit in 
remembrance of a loved one before the statue of 

the Blessed Mother and/or St. Joseph call the 
parish office to choose a date. This is a beautiful 

way to memorialize a loved one.  

READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY 
First Reading: Wisdom 1:13-15; 2:23-24 
This reading relates how death of the spirit entered 
the world by the envy of the devil, but those not in 
his possession will not experience it. 
 
Second Reading: II Corinthians 8:7, 9, 13-15 
Paul exhorts the Corinthians to contribute to the 
poor of the Jerusalem church in accordance with 
their means. He explains that if people help each 
other, they will one day be helped when they are 
needy. 
 
Gospel: Mark 5:21-43 
“Do not be afraid, only have faith.” Jesus’ power 
over sickness and death requires absolute trust and 
absence of fear. 

 

 

The votive candle before the statue  

of the Saint Joseph is in memory of  

Fr. John Corcoran 

FORTNIGHT FOR FREEDOM 

   Fortnight for Freedom is a time of focused prayer 
for the intention of Religious Freedom in our USA 
and around the world. We enjoy this freedom in 
America but it is endangered and abused here and 
especially around the world. The Fortnight for 
Freedom runs from June 21st thru July 4th.  
   Please pray daily for religious freedom during 
this time period. For more information visit 
www.fortnightfor freedom.com. 

UPDATE ON TITLE X PROGRAM 

   Title X is an HHS program to provide family 
planning clinic services to low-income and 
uninsured people. Instituted under President 
Reagan and upheld by the Supreme Court in 1991, 
it excluded abortion or abortion referrals but later 
rulings included such services. A new rule change 
proposed by President Trump and HHS would 
again block federal Title X grants from funding 
service providers that offer abortion services and 
referrals. A 60 day Public Comment period is 
open until July 31st and may be accessed at 
regulations.gov. Please provide your 
supportive comments to the proposed HHS 
Title X rule change. Your comments can make a 
difference for Life in our country. If the proposed 
rule change (referred to as the Protect Life Rule) is 
enacted, Planned Parenthood alone could lose $60 
million of funding if they do not separate abortion 
services from their overall services. 

FIRST THRU TENTH GRADE FAITH FORMATION 

   St. Vincent de Paul’s 1st through 10th grade 
Faith Formation program offers a combination of 
grade level classroom sessions and Family Faith 
events all centered around the Mass. Family Faith 
is designed to help foster a deeper understanding, 
love and sharing of the Catholic faith for the whole 
family and parish community. This format 
promotes the family as being the most important 
influence in a child’s faith life. 
   Registration for Faith Formation for 
grades 1 through 10 will be available on-
line in early July at which time an email will be 
sent out to all families with a link to register. First 
Communion preparation is a two year process 
beginning in 1st grade. If your child will be new to 
the program please contact Deirdre Nemeth at 
908-647-0421 or dnemeth@stvdp.org for 
additional information. 



June 23rd and 24th                                                                 Page Five 

Our parish, through the 
generosity of the Rosary Altar 
Society, offers a travelling 
Pilgrim Virgin Statue of 
Our Lady of Fatima The 
Pilgrim Statue travels from 
home to home and remains 
there for a week or two. The 
visit offers families a 
wonderful opportunity to 
approach God through Our 
Lady. Please contact Teri at 
the Parish office for more 
information. 

   The Catholic Church is committed to providing 
a safe environment for all. The Diocese of 
Paterson requires all volunteers and/or 
employees who have regular contact with 
children, minors or vulnerable adults be 
approved to work by completing a background 
check, attending a “Protecting God’s Children” 
class and reviewing and signing a Pastoral Code 
of Conduct. 
    

   St. Vincent de Paul Parish will hold a 
“Protecting God’s Children” class in the 
Pastoral Center (Room 10) on Monday, 
July 23rd at 3:30pm. To begin the registration 
process visit www.virtusonline.org and click 
“First Time Registrant.” For more information 
visit the parish website, and under Resources 
select “Child Protection” or call the parish office 
and speak to Teri Kesselmeyer. 

JUST US KIDS LEARNING CENTER 

Pre K to First Grade Summer 
Registration is now open for Just 
Us Kids Learning Center. The 
program is directed by Ms. 
Maryann Pratola, previously an 
Early Childhood Education teacher 
at St. Vincent de Paul School. The 
Learning Center is offering a full 
day Kindergarten through First Grade summer 
school curriculum. The Learning Center features a 
family/faith based curriculum that follows Core 
Standards and is differentiated to meet the needs 
of each student. Classes will begin on 
Monday, July 9th and end on Friday, 
August 10th. Classes will be held in the JP 
II Center ( the lower level of the church). 
Registration is available by contacting Maryann 
Pratola, Director at 908-963-3643 or Fred 
Lecomte, Administrator at 908-300-2043 or by 
email to justuskids@mail.com. 

The World Apostolate of Fatima, Blue 
Army Shrine in Asbury, NJ invites you to their 
outdoor Shrine on First Saturday, July 7th to 
honor our Lady’s plea of Dec. 10. 1925 requesting 
Five Consecutive First Saturdays of Reparation. 
Confession is at 10:00am, Rosary is at 11:30am 
and Mass will be celebrated at 12noon by Fr. 
Matthew Mauriello. The Divine Mercy Chaplet 
will be prayed at 3:00pm. For information call 
908-689-1700 ext. 210 or visit www.bluearmy.com. 

WORLD APOSTOLATE OF FATIMA 
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   The 11th Annual Golf Tournament to 
benefit Teen Challenge of New Jersey Men’s 
Campus will take place on Monday, August 
13th at Copper Hill Country Club, Ringoes, 
NJ. Teen Challenge exists to bring life changing 
hope to addicts and their families. 
   Registration begins at 10:00am followed by 
lunch at 11:00am. Shotgun start is at 12:00pm. 
Register for this event by visiting 
tcgolfclassic.com or by calling 908-380-8773 
(Please note new phone number) You can 
learn about Teen Challenge by visiting their 
website at www.tcnewjersey.org. 

 

The Morris Catholic High School 
Baseball Team  is hosting a 
summer camp for students 
entering grades 5-9. This camp will 
be designed to pass on baseball 
skills and philosophies that are 
taught at the high school level.  

 

The camp will be held July 17-19 
from 3:00pm to 6:00pm at Morris 
Catholic.  

 

   For more information and to register, please 
visit morriscatholic.org or contact Coach Nick 
Berg at nberg@morriscatholic.org. 

MORRIS CATHOLIC BASEBALL CAMP 

   Support Group for Family and Friends of 
those affected by Substance Use Disorder are 
offered at Trinity House, Stirling. These 
meetings are held the last Wednesday of each 
month at 7:30pm. The next meeting will be 
June 27th. The evening features discussions, 
speakers, spiritual consolation and light 
refreshments.  
   If you or someone you know is suffering and 
would benefit from an evening of sharing and 
community support please consider attending one 
or more of these sessions. For more details contact 
Keaton Douglas at 973-370-3784 or 
shrinerecovery@gmail.com. 

SHRINE RECOVERY MINISTRY 

   

     This is an invitation to integrate body and soul in 
prayer combined with Pilates-based exercises, 

fully orienting the heart and mind toward Christ 
while discovering the beauty of the Rosary. Join us 
on Wednesdays at 10:30am and 7:00pm in 

the Retreat Room at the Shrine of  
St. Joseph. The end result will be a feeling of 
relaxation, strength and renewal of body, mind 

and soul. The donation is $10 per session. 
Comfortable clothing is suggested. For 

information or to rsvp visit stshrine.org or 
cstpierre@stshrine.org or call 973-216-9272. 

SOULCORE: A MOVEMENT TO NOURISH  
BODY, MIND AND SOUL 

ASSUMPTION COLLEGE FOR SISTERS 

   Assumption College for Sisters is offering  
3 credit courses in Theology entitled 

Contemporary Issues at their campus in 
Denville. Courses are being offered for credit, 

audit or by session. Each lecture is offered by a 
highly qualified presenter who is faithful to the 
teachings of the Church. Classes will be held on 

Wednesdays from 6:30pm to 9:15pm. 
Registration and payment are required by August 
1st. For  information and an application, contact 

the Academic Dean at 973-957-0188 ext. 106. 

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR  
CONTACT INFORMATION 

If you are new to our parish, or not receiving 
our weekly emails, please take this opportunity to 
register or update your information by visiting our 
website at www.stvincentschurch.org or by 
calling the parish office 908-647-0118. 

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS 
The following items are greatly needed to 
replenish our Food Pantry: Tuna; Spaghetti sauce; 
Tomato sauce; Green beans; Fruit cocktail; 
Canned peaches; Canned pears; Dry black beans; 

Dry small red beans; Regular jello-
orange /cherry (not sugar free); 
Spam; Sardines; Canned beets; 
Coffee, and Honey Nut Cheerios. 
Please bring all items to the 
basket in the church set aside 
for food pantry items. Thank you 
for assisting those in need. 

Shop Rite gift cards are available for purchase 
at the parish office. Please call or visit the office to 
purchase the gift cards. This is an easy and 
practical way to help support our parish.  

 

Thank you to those parishioners who 
support this fundraiser throughout the 
year. 


